
 
Sent: Monday, 20 July 2015 1:12 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Amalgamation of councils 
 
I absolutely object to the creation of a mega council with a population the size of Tasmania.  
Recent surveys show 80% of residents and 70% of businesses do not want this type of amalgamation.  
The amalgamations in other states have shown no benefits   The amount of our rate payers money to 
make these changes which will provide no benefit to we the residents seems appalling. Not even 
taking into account how long it will take during which time very little council business which  benefits 
the rate payers will take place.  
 
Please listen to the people who live in these areas and pay the rates.  
 
My family are extremely happy with the service from the City of Sydney  Council  
 
Yours faithfully  
Jann Zintgraff 
 
 


